
This measure seems unenforceable, to begin with, and like a waste of everyone's time.  SB 554 seems like an unduly punitive 
stance to take toward those who have been certified by their county of residence to legally carry a firearm. If it's about preventing 
crime, then why target citizens who have proven their interest in obtaining legal permission to arm themselves? I don't understand 
the goal, unless it is to frustrate CHL holders by throwing up arbitrary jurisdictions for the use of same.


